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DATE: 04/10/2024 

 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL: No. RFP/GRC/2024/003 

FOR THE FOR THE ESTABLISHMENT OF FRAME AGREEMENT(S) FOR THE 
PROVISION OF 

 
donor database system development and maintenance services for UNHCR Private 

Sector Partnerships in Greece 
 

TENDER CANCELLATION  
 

 
 
Dear Sir, Madam,  
 
This is to inform you that the subject tender with reference number No. RFP/GRC/2024/003 has 
been cancelled in line with paragraph 2.7 of the tender notice.  
 
The services initially sought under this tender are no longer required for PSP Greece. As a result, 
the evaluation process did not take place, and no further actions will be taken in relation to this 
tender. 
 
We thank you very much for your interest and the efforts to take part in this tender.  
 
We also would like to recommend to regularly visit our web site for new tender notices 
(https://www.unhcr.org/gr/tenders).  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Georgios Saragas  
Associate Supply Officer  
UNHCR Greece 
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